Llangewydd Junior School

Headteacher: Mr N Clode; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans;
ALNCo. : Mrs T Porter; Other senior leadership members: Mrs J Davies, Mrs W Mitchell and Mrs S Jones

Thursday 16" March 2023

Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr,
Dear Parents/Carers,
Changes to staffing and classes after Easter

Year 4 —J5
Ms Melissa Preece will be taking up a permanent teaching post outside of the local authority. For the
summer term, J5 pupils will be taught by Mr Ross Davies, who currently teaches J6.

Year 4 - J6

Mr Ross Davies will be teaching J5 for the summer term. The pupils in J6 will be taught by Mrs Rayhanah
Hamid and Mrs Tracey Davies for the first two weeks of the summer term and after this they will be taught
by Mrs Hamid and Mrs Kirsty James (who is returning from maternity leave) for the rest of the academic
year.

Year 5 = J7

Ms Kayleigh Cousins will begin her maternity leave. For the summer term, J7 pupils will be taught by Miss
Bethan Fitzgerald. Miss Fitzgerald knows the pupils in J7 well, as she taught the class for an extended
period, prior to Christmas.

Year 5-J8

Mrs Joanne Davies will be taking up a secondment as the deputy headteacher of another school in the
local authority. For the summer term, J8 pupils will be taught by Mr Andrew Brown. We know Mr Brown
very well, as some time ago he trained with us while obtaining his teaching qualification and he has
worked periodically for us during the year.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of the staff who are leaving us the very best for the future.
All of them will be greatly missed and all of them have made a significant contribution towards making our
school the safe and happy school, we know it to be. | hope you will join me in wishing our new teachers
well in their new roles and support them as they get to know their pupils and their pupils’ families.

Regards,

A gl

Neil Clode
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